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Buckland Elementary School 
Parent Bulletin 

 
 
1.  We are excited to welcome Shelia Eure as our new bus driver for Bus 1.  
Please be patient as she learns the bus route this week.   
 
2.  The Book Fair will end on Friday at 11:00 am.   
 
3.  There will be a Jump Rope Show on Friday at 9:00 am in the gym by our 5th 
grade students.  All 5th grade parents are invited to the show. 
 
4.  Next week Buckland will celebrate Read Across America Week.  Students are 
encouraged to participate in the following events: 
 

Monday:  Read My Shirt Day 
Tuesday:  PJ or Comfy Clothes Day 

Wednesday:  Hat Day 
Thursday:  Bright Colors Day 

Friday: Favorite Book Character Day 
 

Please encourage your child to read to help their class win the Reading 
Olympics. 
 
5.  Progress Reports will go home on Monday, March 6th. 
 
6.  Individual spring pictures and class pictures will be taken on Wednesday, 
March 15th. 
 
7.  If you plan to purchase your child’s fall school pictures please send money or 
online confirmation as soon as possible.  Please return the package to your 
child’s teacher if you do not plan to purchase.  This is considered a school debt 
and may prohibit your child from participating in a school event or a class trip if 
not returned.  
 
 
 
 
	


